
Worship
 31st December 10.45 am Revd. Arthur Harbottle

7th January 10.45 am Pat Clarke
4.00 pm Compass at Newcomen

14th January 10.45 am Revd. Bill Middlemiss
4.00 pm Compass at Newcomen

21st January 10.45 am Revd. Arthur Harbottle: Covenant
4.00 pm Compass at Newcomen
6.00 pm United service at New Life Church

28th January 10.45 am June Feather: Café

4.00 pm Compass at Newcomen
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CHRISTIAN AID TOP 10 CAROLS
Thank you for all of those who helped raise £170 for Christian Aid last month.

Full “top 10” results will be revealed in the February news sheet.

Covenant Service 2018
This important event in the life of the Church will be held on

Sunday 21st  January at 10:45 am.



PATHFINDER PROCESS

This is just a reminder that the Circuit Pathfinder process starts at Zetland Park
early in the New Year.

Hopefully the two meetings, to be held on 11th and 25th January at 7 pm, will
already be in your diary.  All church members are encouraged to attend, indeed
anyone active in the life of the church would be welcome to join us.

At the first meeting we will be looking at the "Our Calling" questions on pages 16
and 17 of the booklet, and then at the second meeting we will be picking up with
the remainder of the document.
Please do take the chance to read through and pray through the questions.
Indeed, I would encourage you to jot down thoughts and answers BEFORE we
meet and bring them with you.  The first session will definitely be done in small
groups to everyone can have some input.

And just to remind you, John Henry would love all churches to creatively engage
with this process as the Circuit seeks to find out how best to support its churches
in finding fruitful growth!

Exploring the Christian Faith in a Methodist context

"Compass" is a course designed by the Methodist Church to allow people to
explore the Christian Faith but from a Methodist context.

It is intended to be used:
1) by those wanting to know more about Methodist Membership or wishing to
become members of the Methodist Church, or
2) as a reminder of the main themes of the Christian Faith

"Compass" is an eight week course and, ideally, you are encouraged to attend all
weeks.

"Compass" will be running every Sunday afternoon in January and February,
starting at 4pm, at Newcomen Methodist Church.  (Each session will take about
one and a half hours.)

"Compass" has an accompanying booklet which costs £2-50, but that is the only
cost you are asked to cover - refreshments etc. will be provided.

If you have any questions please have a word with Arthur.

Visit us at www.zetlandparkmethodist.co.uk
www.clevelandanddanbymethodists.co.uk/churches/zetland-park-methodists


